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Dear Jim,

Following our phane call, | can confirm that | am happy for the evaluation to take place following demolition. As mentioned, to ensure that no archaeological remains are disturbed during demolition, the
existing building should only be demolished down to the top of the existing ground floor slab.

Have a good weekend

Regards,
Laura




